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Transcript

‘Phone 				    358,  First Avenue House,
Chancery  8191				High Holborn,
	  Ext.  28.				     W.C. 1
						December 16th.  1938
	
						


Mr. P.D. Carey, Jr.,

     [redacted]

A Chara,

	You will doubtless have read in the Irish papers of 
the First General Meeting of the Anti-Partition of Ireland
League (London) which was held last Sunday.

	The Provisional Executive have instructed me as
Hon. Secretary to inform you of our address with a view to
establishing close relations between our respective
Organisations at an early date.

	I should explain that the address is a temporary one
and that the office is booked in my name as an individual 
so that any communications should be addressed to me 
personally.

	I hope to let you have in the near future a report
on our progress to date and particulars of our future
programme. 

					Is mise,


					Hon. Secretary of the
				Anti-Partition of Ireland League.
